
 

 

 

 

 

 

Res. 2020 - 7 

 

TOWN OF LAUREL PARK 

RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING THE TOWN MANAGER   

TO ENTER INTO AN AGREEMENT WITH TRACE AND 

COMPANY FOR THE FY 2020 - 2021 

 
WHEREAS, the Town of Laurel Park desires to make pavement repairs & 

resurfacing to the Town streets of Laurel Park; and 

 

WHEREAS, NCGS 143-131 allows for the Town of Laurel Park to use the 

informal bid procedure when contracts are under $300,000; and 

 

WHEREAS, on August 11, 2020 the Town received and opened bids from 

Tarheel Paving, JLS Company, and Trace & Company. 

 
NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT: 

 

The Laurel Park Town Council authorizes the Laurel Park Town Manager to enter 

into a contract with Trace and Company in the amount of two hundred and three 

thousand two hundred and one dollars and fifty cents. ($203,201.50). The project 

generally consists of pavement repairs and resurfacing. Roads to be worked on include 

Davis Mountain Road, Country Ridge Road, Woodbridge Drive and general patching.  

Funds for this project have been budgeted in the Laurel Park General Fund and 

Stormwater Enterprise Fund for work to be completed during FY 2020-2021.  

 

 

Adopted this the 18th day of August 2020. 

 

 

 

 

  J. Carey O’Cain, Mayor 

ATTEST:   

   

Tamara Amin 

Town Clerk 

  

 


